
From: Richards, Alyson [Alyson.Richards@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Friday, June 26, 2015 2:52 PM 

To: 'michael.t.heston.mil@mail.mil'; 'Gary.degasta@gmail.com'; Burke, Robert; Chaney, Angus 

CC: Allen, Susan 

Subject: Connecting on Veterans' Housing Issues 

 

 
Dear Brigadier General Heston, Colonel Degasta and Director Burke, 
 
Hope you all are well. I wanted to connect you with Angus Chaney in the Agency of Human Services, cc-
ed here. Angus serves as the Director of Housing for the State, and in this role, he has a hand in some 
housing initiatives related to Veterans. 
 
It occurred to us that you all probably have not connected, and it would make good sense for you to be 
in touch at some point to brief each other on related Veterans’ housing work so you all are aware of the 
various efforts and can leverage each other’s work. 
 
I hope you all are able to connect at some point and get to know a bit about the great and important 
work you each are involved with. 
 
Thanks and hope you all have great weekends. 
 
Best, 
Aly 
 
Alyson Richards 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
and Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 
Governor's Office 
 
(802) 828-6403 direct 
(802) 371-9750 cell 
alyson.richards@state.vt.us 
 
Visit Governor Shumlin’s Online Resources: 
Website | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube 
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